5/28/2019

Stephanie Beverage Director, Library Services Huntington Beach Public Library 7111 Talbert Ave. Huntington Beach, CA. 92648

## Dear Stephanie:

I would very much like to continue serving on the Huntington Beach Library Board of Trustees. As a former librarian, while serving on the Board, I have been so impressed by the close and mutual support of the Huntington Beach community and the Library. The Community supports the library in many ways, and in turn the staff ensure that outstanding library services are available to the citizens. I am excited to see the Library creating programs that include more of the community in a wide variety of activities. These efforts include the long running literacy program, Career Online High School, along with recent programs such as Veterans@, and special story hours for different languages and special needs children. This close interaction ultimately provides an exceptional Library for an exceptional city.

I would therefore appreciate the opportunity of continuing in to be part of this process and a contribute to the city in an area of my expertise. It has been a pleasure to serve and I hope you will consider my reapplication and permit me to remain on the Board.

Sincerely,

Faith Vogel

Huntington Beach, CA. 92649

Fareh Vagel